
MERRY CHRISTMAS! 



On the 25 th of December all 
British people as well as people 
in the USA, Australia, Canada 
and many other European 
countries сelebrate CHRISTMAS!
It is a very important holiday.  





Father Christmas or Santa Claus 
as people call him is an old man, 
visiting people’s homes and 
bringing presents to little 
children.



 Father Christmas travels by 
reindeer and they say he can 
even fly the sky! He gets into 
the chimney and leaves presents 
for kids in the foot of the bed. 





 Every year there is a big 
Christmas tree in the center of 
London, in Trafalgar Square. It 
is a present from the people of 
Norway. The tree is beautifully 
decorated and thousands of 
people come to enjoy it.





 On Christmas Day people don’t 
go to work. They come together 
with their families and have a 
special Christmas dinner. They 
traditionally eat roast turkey 
with carrots and potatoes, and 
a Christmas pudding. 





Christmas is an amazing time for 
jokes, presents and happiness. 
All houses and streets are 
decorated. People wish MERRY 
CHRISTMAS to each other. 




